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Dear parents and carers 
 
We are excited to be holding an Easter Raffle where all students have the chance to win 
an Easter egg! There is one per year group up for grabs! 
 
If your young person has 100% attendance each week, for the next four weeks (4-28 
March), they will receive one ticket per week to be entered into the raffle. That means if 
they have 100% attendance for the whole four weeks they will have a total of four 
entries into the draw! 
 
We hope your young person will be excited about this event so please encourage them 
to maintain their high attendance to school. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr Lockhart 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


